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I live in a Manufactured Home Park in Milwaukie and ever since moving here in 2021 

the rent has been increased by $35 every year! This is a hardship because I only 

have Social Security to live on and now it has to be stretched to cover the $756. a 

month...this takes almost half of the amount I get. And with PGE having increased 

the monthly charge for heating energy there is not much left!  

Many other people living here are on Social Security too but it does not matter to the 

owner. 
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